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Friday 15th November 2024 
 

Christmas Around the World 

Key Stage One Nativity 

           

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

We are pleased to be able to invite you to the KS1 Nativity 

Performance of ‘Christmas Around the World’. The children are excited 

to be able to perform to a live audience in the school hall. 

 

Please follow the links below to the online form to request tickets for the 

relevant performances. 

 

Tickets for Year 1 performance  Tickets for Year 2 performance  

 

Dates for the performance are: 

Year 1:  Tuesday 10th December @ 9.30am 

  Wednesday 11th December @ 2.00pm 

 

Year 2:  Tuesday 10th December @ 2.00pm 

  Wednesday 11th December @ 9.30am 

 

Pre-school children are welcome to come and watch the play, but if 

they become too restless, please take them out of the hall.  Any 

disturbance could easily distract the children from their performance 

and spoil the viewing for the audience. 

 

Finally, thank you for your support if you need to provide a costume for 

your child.  Please could all items be brought into school in a named 

bag by Friday 29th November in preparation for the dress rehearsal.  

 

We hope that you enjoy the performance! 

 

The KS1 Team 
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